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Quality learning programs
Catering for all

Caring & safe environment
Excellent Resources

Beautiful surroundings

 

Congratulations to these students – Mariya, Abigail, Andre, Silva & Lachlan 

 



Good morning TPPS families
Welcome to Week 4

Netball News
Well done to our school netball team for their efforts in our most recent match against North Wagga Public School. 
Although we didn’t come away with a win we are so proud of your sportsmanship and teamwork. This Friday an 
enormous squad are heading off to the Stage 2 Gala Day and we look forward to them representing our school. 
Congratulations to Asha and Matilda who represented the Wagga PSSA netball team and to Asha who is 
representing the Riverina in netball as well.

Mother’s Day Stall
Thank you to our marvellous P&C who organised such a wonderful Mother’s Day Stall last week. I’m sure that all the 
mums, grandmothers and special people in our children’s lives appreciated the gifts.

P&C Meeting
It was lovely to see so many parents at the P&C meeting last week. It is very exciting to hear about the fundraising 
ideas for the rest of the year as they work towards getting a new outdoor playground built. They are also in the 
process of purchasing some more passive play equipment like large connect four games and other games.

SRC Fundraiser – Wednesday 24 May – Be Happy Day
This term the SRC have 2 fundraising activities planned. The first one is next week – Wednesday 24 May. Be Happy 
Day is part of our wellbeing activities. Students are encouraged to come dressed in clothes that make them feel happy 
(sparkles, stripes, spots or superhero capes). Students are invited to make a donation of their choice towards the 
SRC’s project towards adding to our colourful, happy and inclusive playground.

Family Holidays in school time
We encourage our students to attend school everyday. If you need to take your child/children out of school during the 
term, for 5 days or over please contact the office so you can complete the application for extended leave - travel form.

School Attendance – SENTRAL app
Class rolls are marked every morning. If your child is marked absent you will receive a notification on SENTRAL for 
you to reply to so you can let us know the reason for the absence. If you want to let us know about an absence first 
thing in the morning you can put it up via the SENTRAL app without waiting for the notification. If we haven’t heard 
from you by 11am an automated SMS message will come to your phone letting you know that we have marked your 
child absent and are waiting to hear from you.

Parent Transportation to events
With the sporting season heating up we are grateful for the assistance we receive from our parents and caregivers in 
transporting students to and from these events. It might be beneficial to note a few things about this – especially if you 
are asking someone else to transport your child.

For parents and caregivers who are providing transport we are required to check the following things:
•	 Declaration for Child-Related Workers form (available from the office) has been completed by person providing 

transport
•	 the driver is licenced
•	 the vehicle is registered
•	 we have sighted the driver’s licence and car registration
•	 written permission from the parent or caregiver of the student being transported and by whom

Lost Property
Thank you to everyone who has written their name on their child’s jumper/jacket/lunchbox/drink bottle. Now is the time 
of year when these things can get lost and it makes it so much easier to get it back to you if it has a name on it.

Have a great week!
Kirrilee Post - Relieving Principal
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K - 6 ASSEMBLY AWARDS
Managing their distractions
KCG Ace Campagna
KL Ahmad Ziya Barakzai
1/2G Jack Dwyer
1/2H Lwisa Darman
2/3W Elsie Castle
3/4C Archer Flack

Jett Haydon
3/4F Alex Baker

Xander Cutting
3/4M Aleah Hund

Junior Rokosuka
3/4S Archie Hartas

Annelise Blyth
5/6C Abby Bryon

Riley Webb
5/6G Riva Hampton
5/6J Lawand Eedo
5/6M Paige Bryon

Library 5/6C
Science 5/6M

Honour Certificates
Frankie Conn
Talon Walker
Myla Klumper
Skylar Crowe
Iris Skerry

Honour Award Badge
Inman Harland

Principal Award Badge
Laila Flint
Iris Skerry
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CANTEEN ROSTER
Week 5 - Term 2
Tuesday Jodi, Kathy Bell

Wednesday Jodi, Bette Anne Mawson

Thursday Jodi, Louise Westblade
Friday Jodi, Jayne Nicholl, help needed please

CALENDAR
May
Friday 19 Stage 2 Netball Gala Day

Monday 22 PSSA Cross Country

Wednesday 24 Be Happy Day - SRC Fundraising Day

Wednesday 31 REEC Excursion - KCG and KL 
** NEW DATE **

June
Wednesday 7 Riverina da Vinci Decathlon (Stage 3 - 

selected students ONLY)
Tuesday 20 Are We There Yet?  Stage 1 @ Civic 

Theatre Excursion

REMINDERS
MAY
Thursday 18 PERMISSION and PAYMENT DUE - 

PSSA Cross Country - $12.80
Thursday 25 ORDERS CLOSE - Photographs - 

Easter Hat Parade & Athletics Carnival
ORDERS CLOSE - Photographs - 
Cross Country

JUNE
Friday 2 PERMISSION and PAYMENT DUE 

- Riverina da Vinci Decathlon (Stage 3 - 
selected students ONLY) $20.00

POP payments - if paying on the due date, can we 
please ask that you make the payment prior to 
6.00 pm as this is the closing time for payments 
via the bank.

EASTER HAT PARADE, ATHLETICS CARNIVAL & CROSS COUNTRY PHOTOGRAPHS
Photographs from Easter Hat Parade, Athletics Carnival & Cross Country are on display at the office.

All photos will be $1.00 each.  Orders close :  Thursday 25 May 2023
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 PSSA Netball Knockout 
Our Turvey Park PS Netball Team have represented the school in two rounds 
of the PSSA Netball Knockout. Coming out strong with a win in the first round 
against Sturt Public School. The girls then played a tough game against North 
Wagga PS, where we were unfortunately knocked out of the competition. The 
netball team can be super proud of their efforts and excellent sportsmanship.   

 

A huge congratulations to Asha Creek who has been making her way through 
many netball trials and has been selected to be a part of the Riverina Netball 
Team. Well done Asha! 

Sophie Coates 

From the  

Sports Desk 

P & C NEWS
 
Canteen Helpers
Jodi is in need a volunteer in the canteen on Friday 26th May. If you are available to help, please contact Jodi via the P&C 
Facebook page or by calling the school office.

Mother’s Day Stall
Thank you to all who supported the Mother’s Day Stall last week. We hope all the mums, grandmothers and other mother-figures 
had a lovely day on Sunday and enjoyed the gifts your precious little people selected for you. 

Clothing Pool
With the cooler weather now upon us, just a reminder that the Turvey Park P&C Clothing Pool is stocked with uniform jumpers 
priced at $27 each, along with many pre-loved items at reasonable prices.
The Clothing Pool is open on Monday mornings 8.30am-9.15am and Thursday mornings 8.45am - 9.30am.

If you have any suggestions or questions regarding the P&C please contact us via email - turveyparkpublicschool@pandcaffiliate.
org.au - or follow our Facebook page “Turvey Park Public School P&C Association”.
turveyp
Amy Gow - P & C President
turveyparkpublicschool@pandcaffiliate.org.au

P & C meets on the 2nd Wednesday of each month at 7.00pm in the staffroom.
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 COMMUNITY HAPPENINGS

Could you 
care for a 
child with 
health needs 
in your 
community?

CareSouth is currently seeking individuals or couples who have time and 
space in their homes and hearts to care for a young child with health needs 
in the Wagga Wagga community. You could have experience providing in-
home support or simply be willing to learn.

Ideally, you work part-time or have a primary carer in your household who is not currently 
working; and you have older children or are ‘empty nesters’. 

This is an opportunity to make a real difference in the life of a young child who is already 
reaching key milestones with caring support. 

CareSouth will support you every step of the way. In addition, you will receive a carer 
allowance, medical financial assistance, as well as support from other carers. 

If you are ready for a rewarding journey and think you could help, we are here to answer all 
your questions. Please call Rebecca Crosby in our Wagga Wagga office on 1300 554 260.

Please note: This flyer is for private distribution among your networks only and is not to be published online. Stock image used.

CareSouth Foster Care

caresouth.org.au
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